
From: Ilene Timmons
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: VOTE NO TO CEASEFIRE
Date: Friday, May 31, 2024 7:16:39 PM

Dear City of Malden Council Members,

I do not believe that the City of Malden should be getting involved in international affairs. It's
not the job of the council to do that. 

Israel has the right to defend itself when they are attacked, and Hamas attacked them brutally
on October 7, 2023. There was a ceasefire at the time they did so!

Acts of antisemitism have been on the rise since October 7. Throwing this resolution into the
mix will only make things worse. 

Let's stay out of international affairs, which we have no business getting into, and take care of
business at home since there's enough going on here to focus on!

Sincerely,

Ilene Timmons
15 McCormack St
Malden 
Ward 3
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